Notice to Bidders

The City of Marshall, Department of Municipal Services is accepting sealed bids
for 2024 street maintenance projects.

1. Cold Milling of selected city streets
2. Asphalt overlay of selected city streets
3. Emulsified Slurry Seal of selected city streets

Bids will be accepted until Thursday, April 11, 2024 at 2:00 p.m. at the office of
the City Clerk, 214 N Lafayette Ave, Marshall MO 65340

Bid specifications and bid forms are available upon request at the Department of
Municipal Services, 1277 S Odell Ave, Marshall MO 65340
660-886-3945



